
 

                                                                        

MEDIA ADVISORY: 

CCSO detectives host free trailer stamping event  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tuesday, July 8, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives with the Charleston County Sheriff's Office will host 

a free trailer stamping event on Saturday, August 9, 2025, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the agency’s 

Law Enforcement Center in North Charleston. 

 

How does it work? CCSO, along with fellow area and state law enforcement agencies, provide 

an owner-applied number stamped onto participants’ trailers. This, along with the trailers’ VIN 

and serial numbers, is then entered into the agency’s records system. This has helped identify 

stolen trailers in the past and can provide an extra layer of security. 

 

Who: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Trailer Identification Program  

 

What: Free Trailer Stamping Event  

 

When: Saturday, August 9, 2025, from 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.  

 

Where: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office  

  3691 Leeds Ave.  

  North Charleston, SC 29405  

 

Media Contact: Media members interested in attending can contact CCSO Public Information 

Officer Lexi Douglas at adouglas@charlestoncounty.org or 843-666-1990. 


